
CLASSIC ELEGANCE 

FOR SOPHISTICATED 

BUILDINGS.

HANSACLIFF
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www.hansa.com

ELEGANCE IS TIMELESS BEAUTY: HANSACLIFF .

Unusual proportions and a graceful appearance make the fitting a true feature. The elegant design is based on a classical cross-handle 

appearance. Subtle design details and distinct proportions evoke a well known but nevertheless unique perception. Together with its 

well-arranged selection, HANSACLIFF  is ideal for equipping sophisticated buildings, such as hotels, restaurants or other distinguis-

hed semipublic spaces. HANSACLIFF  was developed in collaboration with well known hotel designers JOI-Design. 

Basin Bath Shower

HANSACL IFF 
three-hole basin mixer, 
DN 15
5041 2201 chrome
cross-shaped handle, 
pop-up waste (metal) 
spout: 120° swivel range
projection: 160mm
 

HANSACL IFF 
trim kit wall-mounted 
basin mixer, DN 15
5043 2101 chrome
cross-shaped handle 
projection: 157mm
plus HANSAVARIO 
installation unit 
5120 0100

HANSACL IFF 
4-hole wall- /rim 
mounted for all 4-hole  
installation unit, DN 20
5046 2071 chrome
projection: 180mm
 

HANSACL IFF 
trim kit with function 
unit thermostatic mixer, 
DN 15 (G1/2) suitable 
for HANSAMATRIX 
installation unit one outlet
5044 9501 chrome
plus HANSAMATRIX 
installation unit set 03 
4486 0030

HANSACL IFF 
trim kit with function 
unit thermostatic mixer, 
DN 15 (G1/2) suitable 
for HANSAMATRIX 
installation unit two 
outlets*
5045 9501 chrome
plus HANSAMATRIX 
installation unit set 
4486 0040 or 4486 0050

*2nd outlet depends on individual situation (headshower, spout or bath filler)

HANSACL IFF 
one whole two handle  
basin mixer, DN 15
5042 2201 chrome
cross-shaped handle, 
pop-up waste (metal) 
connection with flexible 
hoses G 3/8
spout: 120° swivel range
projection: 160mm

HANSACLIFF  AT A GLANCE: 

– Classical and valuable appearance with unconventional details 

–  Interface responses to the growing desire for analogue counterpoints in our 

fast-turning, digital world

– Meeting ecological needs: 6l/min water consumption

– Ensuring invest with durable materials like ceramic discs and honeycomb aerator

– Diamonded surfaces ensure a brilliant look

– Holistic approach in the entire bathroom 

HANSACL IFF
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